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Fsfynda just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

Please demand at least one parking space per unit. This neighbourhood already has a shortage
of street parking. Residents and visitors of these new units will impact current residents
parking availability.

ON TABLE       C-19
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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